
 

  

6th February, 2020 
 
 

2020 VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTION 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

 
In accordance with the Department of Education’s Voluntary School Contribution 
Code of Practice and after consultation with the school community, contributions fpr 
2020 have been set at $50.00 per student.  
 
Student contributions will be used to supplement the purchase of ongoing literacy and 
numeracy resources. 
 
Payment options are as follows: 
 

1. Payment can be made on the school’s website (www.hurstvilgr-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au) by following the “Make A Payment” icon. Please note 
only fields marked by an * are mandatory. 
 

2. If paying by cash or cheque please enclose your payment in a clearly labelled 
envelope and place in the office money chute. 

 
Please note that should financial assistance or a payment plan be required, an 
appointment can be made with Ms Mudford to discuss. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions or 
queries. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Jillian Mudford 
Relieving Principal 
 
 
 

REGO: 04/2020 
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